
 
 

The Florida Asian American Justice Alliance (FAAJA) in the November 7, 2023, Special 

Election for Florida House District 35 proudly announces the FAAJA Florida Favorites 

endorsement of Attorney Rishi Bagga. As an attorney, former prosecutor, small business 

owner, adjunct professor, a graduate of the public school system and UCF; and someone 

who believes in “fairness, justice, and common-sense solutions” Rishi has all the 

qualities Florida needs to serve as an outstanding representative of the people in District 35. 

FAAJA supports Florida House District 35 Candidate Rishi Bagga’s Platform for: 

“A Prosperous Florida” 

“A Healthier Florida” 

“A Safer Florida” 

“A Smarter Florida” 

“An Environmentally Respectful Florida” 

“A FAIR FLORIDA FOR ALL” 

As Rishi wrote, “more than ever before, we must pursue a vision of a better, more 

affordable, inclusive, just, and equitable Florida.” 

It is with great pleasure that FAAJA joins the Indian American Impact Fund (IAIMPACT), 

the Florida Asian American Restaurant Alliance (FAARA), and the Asian American Pacific 

Islander-South Asian American Democratic Caucus (AAPI-SAADC) as well as many 

community leaders and activists in endorsing Rishi Bagga. For more information about why 

FAAJA and so many organizations and individuals are endorsing and supporting Attorney 

Rishi Bagga please visit RishiBaggawebsite. 

https://rishibagga.com/

